
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

April 17, 2024 

 

 

The Burlington Police Department has released the newest informational video featuring our 

Recruitment team. 

 

Recruitment is a vital component for any law enforcement agency and the BPD is no exception. 

Our department has seen significant changes in our staff in recent years. Efforts to rebuild and 

grow our team remains a top priority – leading these efforts are our Recruitment Officer and 

Recruitment Coordinator. 

 

“We are looking for compassionate, courageous, and motivated individuals who want to help 

people and be a part of this community.” 

       — Corporal Carolynne Erwin, Recruitment Officer 

 

“We like to go personal and really look at each applicant and their skills and guiding them to 

what best fits their needs.” 

   — Anhad Bajwa, Recruitment Coordinator 

 

While our Recruitment team's focus is hiring, our department has a shared responsibility of 

recruiting and retention efforts. We encourage our community to help and spread the word – the 

BPD is hiring. 

 

The Recruitment episode, along with other episodes from our informational video series, can be 

viewed on the BPD’s YouTube channel. The purpose of this video series is to educate the public 

on the different teams/aspects within the BPD and to help better understand the work and 

importance each have here at the department. 

https://www.bpdcareers.com/
https://youtu.be/356Sklarxm4
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLe0M_pKxIvRLUJE96OSUUmUOecvkc1zXa

